

18 Yamazato-cho, Showa-ku, Nagoya, 466-8673 JAPAN Phone 81-52-832-3113 Facsimile 81-52-832-0666 〒466-8673 名古屋市昭和区山里町18番地

May 29, 2012

To All ASEACCU Member Institutions

Dear Friends and Colleagues

I believe all of you have received your official invitation from Prof. Francis K. H. So, president of Wenzao Ursuline College of Languages, for the 20th ASEACCU Annual Conference. Please make sure to check the Wenzao web page for further details concerning the program and accommodation: http://aseaccu2012.wtuc.edu.tw/2012/home.php

Included in this letter is the invoice (one hundred US Dollars or ten thousand Yen) for the 2012/2013 ASEACCU membership dues. You may pay with a dollar check (one hundred dollars, made out to ASEACCU) at the time of registration at Wenzao Ursuline College of Languages. A receipt will be issued at that time. If you wish to do so, you may send the dollar check by air mail to the following address:

The information about bank account will be contained in the letter you'll receive.

I will send you a receipt as soon as I receive either your check or the notice from the bank.

If you have any further questions, don't hesitate to contact me at calmano@nanzan-u.ac.jp. Please make sure to send a copy of your correspondence to my secretary, Mrs. Kurata at ckurata@nanzan.ac.jp.

Looking forward to meet you in Kaohsiug,

Michael Calmano, svd

Latineword

Executive Secretary, ASEACCU Nanzan University, President's Office 18 Yamazato-cho, Showa-ku Nagoya, JAPAN 466-8673